
 

 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

Calside Primary School 

Calside Road 

Dumfries 

DG1 4HB 

 5TH NOVEMBER 2021 
 

Any enquiries please contact 

Louisa Gamble, Head Teacher 

Direct Dial  (01387) 263594 

E-mail         gw08officecalside@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
We normally hold learner conferences in November in order for you and your child to 
discuss their progress and next steps with their class teacher. Safety guidance means that 
we can still not invite you into school.  
 
To this end, we aim to offer learner conferences remotely during November. The dates for 
Primary 2 are Monday 22/11/2021 from 3.30pm to 6pm and Thursday 25/11/2021 from 
1.30pm until 4pm. If you wish to have a learning discussion with Miss Brown, please email 
gw13brownlisa2@ea.dumgal.sch.uk with your availability for the dates above, and they 
will make arrangements with you. 
 
An update on your child’s learning will be shared with you at the learner conferences, and 
then emailed out to parents. This will be a summary of your discussions at the conferences.  
 
If you wish to discuss your child’s progress with a member of the School Management 
Team or the Support for Learning team, this can also be requested via an email to the 
school office.   
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 
 
 
Louisa Gamble, Headteacher. 
 
 


